
DNHG Visit to Manarat Al Saadiyat Museum, Abu Dhabi 
17 May 2014 

 
A visit to the Manarat Al Saadiyat Museum in Abu Dhabi  has been arranged for 
DNHG members on Saturday 17th May 2014. 
 
The exhibition's title is "The History of the world in 100 objects". These objects have 
been taken from the British Museum and span 2 million years of the history of the world. 
 
After viewing the exhibition we can enjoy a light snack/early lunch at the museum's Fanr 
restaurant and then head back home by 13:00 - 13:30p.m.  
 
Maximum number 30 people.  
 
Transport to the museum has been organised. The Bellobus Company will be providing 
the transport. Cost per person, providing we have at least 25 people, will be Dh60/-. 
 
Bus pick up point will be as follows: 
 
The bus will be parked opposite JESS where the cars are parked. 
 
Meeting time: 8.00 a.m.  Bus will depart promptly at 8.30 a.m. 
 

Directions to the bus pick up point for trip to Abu Dhabi Manarat al Saadiyat trip on 
Saturday 17th May 2014 

 
Coming from Sheikh Zayed Road take Safa Park turnoff into Al Hadiqa Street (Street 
69).  Safa Park will be on your right.  Take the first ‘U’ turn to the left.  Do not go straight 
across into Street 6 but take the next turning to the right which is Street 12A.  Pass by 
the Medcare Hospital on your right and, at the ‘t’ junction, turn left into 7th Street.  
Jumeirah English Speaking Primary School will be on your right and opposite the school 
is a large parking area where you can leave your car. 
 
If you are coming from Abu Dhabi direction along Al Wasl Road go through the traffic 
lights by Park and Shop and take the next turning to the right which is before the Al 
Wasl Square shopping complex into 7th Street. Then continue straight along the road to 
JESS school. 
 
If coming from Dubai on Al Wasl Road you will go straight through the traffic lights with 
HSBC on your right and then turn left at the next set of traffic lights (Union Coop will be 
on your right) into Al Hadiqa Street.  Take the second turning on the right into Street 
12A and then left into 7th Street. 
 
Would those interested please email Valerie Chalmers at valeriechalmers@gmail.com 
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